
SMB Pancake Breakfast 2016 
Saratoga High School Quad & Library 

Sunday, May 1, 8:OOAM TO 12:00PM 
Dear Music Parents and Students,


We hope you are all doing well and are excited for all of our great music activities coming 
up until the end of the year.


Sunday, May 1 is our annual SMB (Saratoga Music Boosters) Pancake Breakfast.  This is a 
great performance and fundraiser, and the only day of the year to feature all SUSD and 
SHS music groups!


All music students from 4th to 12th grade will be performing between 8AM and 12:00M.  
We hope all families will come, invite friends and neighbours, purchase tickets (all 
proceeds go directly back to benefitting our very own students and groups), enjoy 
unlimited pancakes and listen to the amazing progression of our music ensembles through 
grade 12.


This is an important but casual performance event.  All musicians should wear:

 


• Blue jeans (long pants) 
• A plain white top (this can be shirt, sweater, or blouse…please tuck the tops 
of shirts in for performance!) 
• Color Guard: Your performance attire 
! Any attire changes for particular groups may be announced by your teacher.


Please note the schedule of performances included with this letter. Be sure that your 
student arrives at least 45 minutes before they are to perform. Some groups may require 
more time for preparation, and teachers will notify students of any changes. He or she will 
need to find his/her teacher(s) and the location to set up his/her instruments before 
organizing for tuning and warm up. This takes some time, so please be early enough so 
you don’t miss your performance time.


This is a great gathering and a terrific family event. Each student is integrally important to 
his/her group! We are looking forward to a great day of music, community, and (of course) 
plenty of food!


See you there!




Purchase food tickets online OR using the printable order form, 
both available on the Pancake Breakfast page at saratogamusic.org. 



Volunteering and service are the heart and soul of SMB. We need 
your help with all the jobs necessary to make this day successful! 
Please go online to saratogamusicboosters.org and look for the 
Pancake Breakfast section for more information on this event. 

Please find the volunteer link on the SMB website, OR simply find the 
tweet posted on March 23 at www.twitter.com/RedwoodMSMusic. 

Be sure to check the schedule to make sure that you are not 
volunteering at the same time as your student’s performances. Thank 

you! 

Redwood & Elementary Student Meeting Areas 
All Redwood Bands & Color Guard @ SMALL GYM


(Located next to the Quad and next to the Dance Studio.  There will be 
no chairs or stands in the gym)


5th Grade Band @ ROOM 804


(Classroom located at the top of the steps in the Quad.  There will be no 
chairs or stands in this room)


Strings @ DANCE STUDIO


(Located next to the Quad and next to the Small Gym.  Encourage 
students to place their cases along the outer walls so you will have 
enough room to line up in your performance formation.  There will be no 
chairs or stands in this room)


http://www.twitter.com/RedwoodMSMusic

